V Kann Rasmussen Foundation Grant

Listed below is a message from the Rasmussen Foundation awarding the grant. The
funds will further the regional food system work into Greenwood, Laurens and Abbeville
Counties. The grant is for $40,000, with no required match, and the partners are
included in the proposal, but include Clemson University, Feed & Seed, Inc., Coastal
Conservation League, and two local planning firms: Arnett Muldrow and Associates and
Alta Planning + Design.

Dear all,

I contact you with good news: Megan Gavin and | took the liberty to include the Feed &
Seed proposal in the V. Kann Rasmussen Foundation board material - although a fiscal
sponsor had not been formally identified at the time of the application deadline. The
project was discussed at the board meeting, and the board gave the staff the mandate to
finalize the discussion with you in regards to fiscal sponsor identification and approve a
40,000 dollars grant when a satisfying fiscal sponsor is in place. You should count on this
being a one time grant as our funding to Greenwood related projects are limited.

Please allow me to express the sincere appreciation of the entire board for your work on
this important project. We are sure that this work with have an important impact on the
local food systems and health in the Upstate area. We find that this is an important
supplement to the down town farmers market project that VKRF has recently supported
in Greenwood.

Yours sincerely,

Irene Krarup

V. Kann Rasmussen Foundation
Executive Director





















